
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed 2025 Budget 
 
 

The Board of Bishop International Airport Authority will hold a public hearing at 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, 
December 10, 2024, or as soon thereafter as the order of business will permit, on its proposed 2025 budget. 
 
The public hearing will be held in the Sharp Conference Room at Bishop International Airport, which is located 
on the second floor of the main terminal building G-3425 West Bristol Road; Flint, Michigan. 
 
A copy of the 2025 Proposed Budget of the Authority is available for public inspection at the Administrative 
Offices.  The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 
of this hearing. 
 
Bishop Airport will furnish reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals that require them upon 48 
hours-notice. 
 
Those needing assistance should write or call Kathy Bradburn, Executive Assistant, at the address or number 
below or by calling the Michigan Relay Center at 711. 
 
Para recibir una traducción de este aviso público, comuníquese con el Coordinador del Título VI de la Autoridad 
del Aeropuerto Internacional Bishop en cyeates@bishopairport.org 

 
 

Dated this 2nd day of December 2024 
 
Kathy Bradburn 
Kathy Bradburn 
Executive Assistant 


